
Your opinions matter to us!  

As we face cuts in funding, Being Alive wants to know what’s important 
to YOU when it comes to HIV care and support.  Whether you’re a client, 
on PrEP, or a concerned community member, join us for an open conver-

sation about how we can best meet your needs.  We’re listening!   

 

Saturday, August 9th - 11:30am to 1:00pm 
West Hollywood Library Community Room 

RSVP to Jamie@beingalivela.org 
 


